
These are the updates I received and a couple things we need to discuss. Please revue. 
I will have Scrip packet printed for you to review at the meeting. 
The scrip is worth looking at again I feel. 
 
Thank you, Renee’ 

 

Concessions: 

Bill is going to talk to Pepsi today. We did inventory and most of the candy bars are out dated. We would like to be able to buy non 
food items right away, so we would need to be able to get a credit card. We went over to the gas station to talk to the manager about 
the pizza, he wasn't there so we left our name and number but haven't heard from him so we'll call him today too.  

 
 
Signs: 
In ice logos are renewed all but anytime fitness 
Sold a dasher to Enertech 
Updating dashers for ELO and DPT 
Still confirming signs with a couple of people and have a couple more leads coming 

Will cost approximately $400-500 to take the wrap off the new zamboni.  Not sure on the other one 
make it mines shop rate is $75/hr.  Have leads on zamboni sponsorship,  but would like direction for 
terms of sponsorship (amount and length)  new full wrap will cost approximately $2,300 per 
unit.    Was thinking $3,000 per year for 5 years and we would cover wrap? 
 
Fundraising: 
 
Lori and Jody still want to try to get the scrip proposal approved.  Do you think we would be able to get it approved by the 
board to go forward if we just had families use the scrip app on their phones and not carry inventory?  That way there is no 
investment needed from the board other than what is minimally needed to open a checking account (usually $25-$100)?  We 
are still willing to administrate this program, but do not want to spin our wheels and waste our time if there is no chance of 
board approval.   I am working on a second handout now and have a phone appointment with a representative from scrip on 
Tuesday morning at 8am.   Are there any specific questions that you and/or the board want answered?  Can you add to the 
agenda for the meeting Tuesday if you feel it is worth trying again?   
 
Attached is what I have so far.  I didn't think I needed to include everything from last time, but just why we should do it and 
what we would do differently than the last proposal.  l also have informational packets to distribute.  Can you please let me 
know your thoughts and get back to me?  Thank you! 
 


